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Cambodian Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs
and International Cooperation H.E. Hor Namhong condemned
terrorist attacking in Norway last weekend.
  

In his letter to his counterpart H.E. Jonas Gahr STOR, Minister of Foreign Affairs of Norway
H.E. Hor Namhong said “I am extremely shocked by the barbaric bomb attack on your
government building in Oslo and massacres of many innocent youths on the island of Utoya last
weekend”.

  

Royal Government and people of Cambodia condemned the attacking, he said.

  

“Cambodian also joints the world in strongly condemning such deplorable and mad acts of
terror”, he said.
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